

October 30, 2015

Mr. John King Grapes & Greens 700 Furrows Road Holtsville, NY 11742

Dear Mr. King:

Thank you for your generous gift of \$4000 for our Pink Diamond Gala, honoring Frank & Rita Castagna. Your donation is being recognized as a Silver sponsorship.

Every day our educators present our Corporate Wellness Program and our Youth Breast Health Program to schools, community groups and businesses throughout New York. These programs demonstrate how to properly perform a breast self-examination, while also teaching vital information about making healthy choices. With this life saving information, early detection and breast cancer risk reduction are within our reach.

Again, thank you for your commitment to The Maurer Foundation and helping to ensure that we continue our mission of breast health education.

Kind regards,

Susan Samaroo

Executive Director

*It is noted for federal income tax purposes that The Maurer Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charity. Your total tax deductible amount is \$3,350.